
Summary of Changes for the April 2024 Honor Code Referendum

1. Language has been updated and clarified throughout.
2. The Code has been reordered to make clearer sense.
3. The Expedited Hearing process is being replaced with a Mutual

Agreement process. (Article V.3 new)
4. A section about timelines has been added and detail about timelines has

been added to the section about appeals (Article V.2 new; Article V.C
new)

5. Language has been added about gen AI. (Article III.2 revised)
6. More language has been added about why academic integrity matters.

(Article I.2 new)
7. Language more precisely defining what constitutes a proper or accurate

citation has been added. (Article III.3 revised)
8. Language making clearer the responsibility of faculty to define academic

integrity for their individual courses and assignments has been added.
(Article II.2 new)

9. A statement about conflicts of interest for Honor Committee members
has been added, which reflects long-standing practice in the committee.
(Article V.1 new)

10. The language about consultations required for amending the Code has
been broadened to include additional constituencies beyond Faculty
Council. (Article VIII new)


